
Briefing note for Area Forums: Site Allocations DPD and Tottenham Area Action Plans 

public consultation Jan-Feb 2014 

The Council would like to hear your views on future development in the borough. 

The Local Plan: Strategic Policies document was adopted in April 2013, and building on this, 

the council is bringing forward additional Local Plan documents to help shape the future of 

the borough. The aim of this consultation is to introduce two of these documents to local 

interested parties, and set out the anticipated issues they will address. 

The documents are at an early stage, and this is your opportunity to influence what issues 

they should address in your area. The responses to this consultation will be included in the 

next version of these documents, which will come forward for another consultation in Autumn 

2014. After being examined in public by a qualified planning inspector, the documents are 

anticipated to be adopted by the Council in 2015. 

Site Allocations DPD 

This document identifies 54 of the most strategic sites in the borough, and aims to establish 

the principals of any future development on these sites. When complete this document will 

strengthen our control over development on these sites, as well as strengthening the 

Council’s hand in bringing forward development where necessary. 

Tottenham Area Action Plans 

In areas of large scale regeneration the best mechanism for delivering change is considered 

to be an Area Action Plan (AAP) as it sets forth a comprehensive spatial strategy for co-

ordinated development. An AAP will address the existing social, physical, environmental and 

economical issues in an area and will set the parameters for positive development in order to 

unlock the full potential of a place susceptible to transformational change. 

How to get in touch 

The documents are available to be viewed at local libraries, Council Offices, online at 

www.haringey.gov.uk/ldf. The consultation is open from 17th Jan-28th Feb 2014, and there 

are a range of ways you can get involved: 

• Presentations with Q&A sessions will be given by Council officers at your local Area 

Forum 

• Filling in an online survey using the above link 

• Drop-in events will be held at local libraries (please contact your local library for 

dates) 

• By phone on 0208 489 1479 

• By email at ldf@haringey.gov.uk  

We would encourage you to make written representations to these documents, and in order 

to save paper, would like to encourage these to be submitted electronically. All written 

representations will be responded to and both the representation and Council response will 

be published online. 


